
Dear [Pet Caregiver's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my sincere 

appreciation for the incredible care you provided for [Pet's Name] while I was away. Your 

attentiveness and love for them truly made a difference. 

It was such a relief to know that they were in such loving hands, enjoying their routine and 

getting the attention they deserve. Thank you for keeping me updated with photos and messages; 

it made my time away much easier. 

I am grateful for your kindness and dedication. I look forward to the next time we can have you 

care for [Pet's Name] again. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


